
NOTICE 
 Goldfields Gas Pipeline 

NED’S CREEK EXPANSION EXCLUDED FROM COVERAGE 
 

Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT), the operator of the Goldfields Gas Pipeline 
(GGP), has notified the Economic Regulation Authority in a letter published on our web site 
that it has elected to exclude from coverage under the National Third Party Access Code for 
Natural Gas Pipeline Systems additional capacity created by the installation of a compressor 
station at Ned’s Creek. 

The station is scheduled to be online in August 2009. 

The notification was made before the additional pipeline capacity has come into operation, as 
required under the current access arrangement for the GGP. 

In October 2006 and April 2009, GGT made similar elections to exclude the coverage of new 
compressors at Paraburdoo and Wyloo West.  

For further information contact:  

General enquiries 
Peter Rixson 
Assistant Director Gas 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
21 August 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7863/2/20090824%20Goldfields%20Gas%20Transmission%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Gold%20Gas%20Pipeline%20-%20Expansion%20of%20Capacity.pdf

